
Report to Presbytery from Camping and Youth presented at March 5 & 6, 2021 meeting 

Westminster Spires Summer 2021 

Uncertainty continues to reign due to the pandemic.  Thankfully, it appears that Montana is 

trending toward a decrease in the spread of the virus.  Dates for the Camp Season have been set 

and Registration Forms have been sent to church contacts and previous campers.  The mailing 

included a note indicating that we will continue to assess the status of the Covid pandemic and 

make a final decision in early April on hiring of staff and committing to another season of 

spiritual growth at Westminster Spires.   

The Camp Registration Form is available on the Presbytery website along with a Staff 

Application for counselors and counselors in training.  Staff are being recruited and we will have 

all plans in place if it appears that we can provide a safe and meaningful camp experience.  We 

remain hopeful yet cautious and we appreciate the understanding of parents, campers and staff as 

planning proceeds.   

Look for an announcement in early April about Westminster Spires 2021!  As we have all seen 

during the past year, things can change quickly in a short period of time.  Pray for discernment 

and safety and celebrate that whatever happens we forever remain in God’s loving presence. 

Revamp the Camp- We will open camp on the weekend of June 4-6.  Volunteers are welcome to 

join us for a day or the weekend to help clean cabins and prepare the camp for the season. It is 

always a wonderful time of fellowship and service. 

Submitted by Curt Kochner & Daniel Triller 

 

 

 


